Tribute to Katy

The Clean Team faced a very sad start to 2005 with the terrible tragic death of our dear friend & fellow committee
member Katy. She was involved in a car accident, whilst on holiday with her husband & two daughters.

We all loved her very much and miss her every day. She was a true inspiration to the Clean Team and an intelligent
and beautiful person. One of her areas of expertise (apart from litter picking of course) was the Website and she
spent considerable time creating and updating news items.

We are full of admiration for her skills and we will do our very best to ensure that her work is continued. We miss
you Katy.

Katy

Katy was a very fun loving member of our committee. She was always full of fun and laughter and her enthusiasm
was infectious.

Here are a few photos we especially treasure.

The Clean Team quiz night held in September 2004 was held at the Middlewich Cricket Club. Katy organised all the
food for the hot pot supper and worked really hard all day to ensure the evening went smoothly.The committee had a
fun night depite a few hic-ups. Janet the chairperson had to drive home to fetch her microwave due to the demand
for Katy's hotpot!!'we couldn't heat up the food quick enough.

litter picking with Katy

Maxine - This photo is one of my favourites. Katy out litter picking.

This was taken at the Little Chef car park on Holmes Chapel Road. I remember that Katy bent her red handled litter
picker trying to remove some debris which caused some amusememt!! you can see them on top of the green bags!!

Katy really enjoyed litter picking whether it was with her daughters on the way to catch the school bus. I caught her
doing that a few times! or out with the team. She was great fun to be with whatever the weather.

Meeting with Streetscape September 2004

The Clean Team commitee arranged a meeting with Mr Steve Jones, the newly appointed Streetscape Manager.

He was invited to meet with the Clean Team and his colleague Mr Alan Longshaw ( principle officer) also attended.
The Clean Team had met Alan on many previous occasions and this meeting was to discuss the'way forward' for the
Clean Team and Streetscape.

The meeting was held at the prestigious 'k' bar and we were overwhelmed by the generosity of the late owner 'James'
who provided our buffet free of charge.

Alan & Steve were driven around the town by Katy & Carol. Who both delighted in showing them how clean the
town was. Katy as usual had her agenda firmly fixed on her pet topic ' the bus shelters!!" She was keen to point out
defects and areas for improvements.

Katy never missed an opportunity to mention'bus shelters' and play areas. Due to katy we now have a large
collection of bus shelter photos!!



